
 

 

 
      March 1, 2011  
 

• February Meeting The February 2011 CVSR Meeting was held at the University of Vermont 
in the Patrick Gym complex this past Saturday morning. Nine members 
and two spouses attended. Gary was our host as he is a professor 
there in the building. He helped Tim set up a presentation of our Web 
Site, ChamplainValleyStreetrodders.com. After the business meeting 
Tim did a great job of presenting all the capabilities of our web site 
which should help us maneuver around the site which is very 
professionally set up and operated.  After some bagels and coffee Gary 

showed us around the Patrick/Gutterson complex which is an awesome site for the students at 
UVM.  Thanks go out to Gary and Tim for their efforts.  Afterwards several of us went out to 
lunch at Libby’s Diner. 

 
• Scavenger Run and Rod Repair Shop.  The Scavenger Run Committee has updated the Run 

plans to make it operate better and be easier to determine the winner. We voted to present the 
$100 gas card again.  Tim sent off the suggestions of changes to Frank Sloup so he can 
advertise it in Streetscene Magazine. 

 

• March Meeting/Dinner/Party   We will have our 
annual Dinner/Party once again at 158 Main Street 
Restaurant in Jeffersonville.  The date is Saturday 
night March 26. Be there at 5:30 or so if you want a 
drink and would like to bench race a bit. We eat at 6 
PM. The meal is a $25 meal.  We will each put in 
$7.00 per person with the treasury picking up the rest.  
As usual each member can bring a guest. So…let’s 
be working on the annual presentations such as 
Paper Plate Awards, Bright Idea Award, Builders 
Award and the others. This will be the only meeting in 
March.  If there is any business to conduct that 
evening it will probably be brief.  
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• Upcoming Club Meetings We are in need of meeting places for upcoming April and May 
meetings.  We have no places secured at the moment so if you would like to volunteer your 
place for one of the two meetings in April or one of the two in May it would be appreciated. 

 
• Summer Events Committee  We will once again be having a Summer Events Committee 

Meeting some time soon, probably in April.  We will be looking for members to volunteer for this 
committee and we will be looking for places to go to and things to do this summer.  Be thinking 
about this and consider helping us out with this annual task. 

 
 
 

Classified Ads 
 

FOR SALE: 1953 Chevrolet four door sedan.  Original six cylinder engine.  A “southern car” so body is 
in good condition.   $3500.  Contact person:  Bob Brunette 802-644-2936 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Similar, not identical ’53 Chevrolet Four-door sedan 
 
 
 
 
WANTED: GM Quadrajet carburetor.  Must be complete and rebuildable.  Art Stultz 802-879-7283 
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